East Orange Housing Authority
12th Annual Landlord Seminar

March 21, 2013

Dear Owners, Managers, & Landlords:

The East Orange Housing Authority would like to invite you to attend our 12th Annual Landlord Seminar.  The seminar will be held on Thursday, April 18, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. at St. Paul’s A.M.E. Church, 15-21 Sanford Street, East Orange, NJ  07018.
This year the East Orange is making sure that every landlord who has partnered with this agency is fully knowledgeable of our policies and procedures.  We also want to clear up any issues or concerns you may have with our agency practices.  So it is essential that you or a representative of your office attend the seminar.  
Our goal is to foster even more relationships between landlords, owners, and staff of the East Orange Housing Authority as well as our participants.  As it is every year, the East Orange Housing Authority staff will be available to answer questions.

Topics to be discussed include:
· Hap Contracts

· Landlords notifying the EOHA on the sale of their property

· Safe Building Program

· Direct Deposit

· Inspection
· Side Agreements
· FAQ

If you have any questions I can be reached at 973-678-0250 extension 15.  My email address is dsimmons@eoha.org.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,

Denise Simmons

Sr. Housing Assistance Technician

